
From: Cory Redekop [mailto:cory@bbot.ca]  
Sent: November-01-18 1:03 PM 
To: Clerks 
Cc: Zeinabova, Blanka 
Subject: Delegation Before Council 

Good afternoon, 

I hope this finds you all well. 

I wanted to make a request to appear as a delegation at the November 19th (or failing 
that, November 26) City Council meeting.  

The delegation would be from the Burnaby Board of Trade, and would be to share 
details of the BBOT’s economic development activities in the city and areas of 
collaboration both current and potential. 

The delegation will consist of Paul Holden (President & CEO) and Cory Redekop 
(Manager of Policy & Stakeholder Relations).  

Let me know if you need anything further from me.  Thank you.

Take care,

Cory Redekop 
Manager, Policy and Stakeholder Relations 
Burnaby Board of Trade 
cory@bbot.ca
604-412-0100
#201 – 4555 Kingsway 
Burnaby, BC   V5H 4T8 
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Unsubscribe from BBOT emails

Burnaby Business Excellence Awards Gala 
Burnaby's business event of the year! Join hundreds of the top business leaders from 
Burnaby and across the region as we celebrate business success at the 19th Annual 
Burnaby Business Excellence Awards Gala! Register now at BBEA GALA or call 604-
412-0100
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